OIL. CONSERVATION COMMISSION
P. O. BOX 2088

SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO 87501

September 24, 1968

Continantal 0il Company
P. O. Box 460
Hobbs, New Mexico 88240

Attention: Mx. G. C. Jamieson

Re: Administrative Order PC-249

Gentlemen:

Reference is made to your letter dated August 16, 1968, wherein
you advige that each of the pools commingled under authority of
Administrative Order PC-249 has a different participating area so
that it is necessary to have separate measurement from each pool.
You therefore request that your letter of July 15, 1968, requesting
anendment of Administrative Order PC-249 to delete the metering
requirement be withdrawn.

Our letter of August 7, 1968, amending Administrative Order
PC-249 as originally requested is hereby cancelled and the instal-
lation is toc be operated in accordance with the original order,
Administrative Order PC-249, dated December 7, 1964.

Very truly yours,

A. L. PORTBR, Jr.
Secretary~-Director

ALP/DSN/esr

ces 0il Congervation Commission - Hobbs

0il & Gas Engineering Committee - Hobbs
United States Geological Burvey - Roswell



